
 

April 28, 2021 

 

Rep. Rosa DeLauro      Rep. Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth 

Washington, DC  20515     Washington, DC  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1 million for the Round Rock STEM-for-All Partnership in Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is, located at Texas State University, 601 University 

Drive, San Marcos, Texas 78666. 

 

The funding would be used for a initiative that will combine a workforce research initiative with 

STEM engagement and educator professional development opportunities.  Activities covered by this 

funding will include summer engineering camps for elementary students, STEM Internship 

Programs for secondary students, monthly STEM nights at area schools, summer engineering 

institutes for pre-service teachers from the Texas State Round Rock campus, Saturday teacher 

professional development sessions for K-12 teachers, a speaker series for the community, and 

STEM exhibits and interactive activities at area community events.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

                                                        

           Respectfully, 

 

 

 

                                                                        John R. Carter 

                                                                        Member of Congress 

 


